
Oxford Talent Show 2018 Application 
 

The Oxford Talent Show 2018 will take place on Saturday June 9th, 2018 at 7 PM in the Oxford 
Academy Performing Arts Auditorium.  Besides being available for the actual performance, all 
participants will be required to attend the dress rehearsal on Thursday, June 7th from 6 to 9 PM.  If 
you are singing to recorded music, you are required to use a karaoke recording.  No singing along 
with the actual performer.  (We want to hear you sing.)  If you are dancing, the routine needs to be 
complete.  Please do not stop in the middle and say “We haven’t finished it yet.”  Please complete the 
application below and return it when you come to auditions on either Thursday, May 3rd from 3:15 – 
5:15 PM or Thursday, May 10th from 5:00-7:00 PM.  An application needs to be completed for 
each person in your act.  If you have any questions, please ask Mrs. Barrows or Nate Gross  
we can be reached at mbarrows@oxac.org or Nate Gross at 607-242-3328 

 
Name:_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone #:_____________________________________________________________ 
 
E-mail:_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Grade:_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Name of act:__________________________________________________________ 
(talent, name of music, name of group, etc.) 
 
Equipment needed:_____________________________________________________ 
(mics, cd player, mp3 connection, etc.) 
 
Parental permission: 
If selected, I give my permission for the above mentioned student to participate in the Oxford Talent 
Show 2018 on Saturday, June 9th 2018.  I understand that they will be required to be at the dress 
rehearsal on Thursday June 7th 2018. 
 
 

(Parent’s signature) 
 
Please initial one of the boxes below: 
 

Yes, my son or daughter’s performance can be recorded with the possibility that it may appear 
on the school website. 

 
 No, I do not want my son or daughter’s performance to be recorded. 
 


